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Dear Readers,

Before we leave 2022 behind, we would like to extend our sincerest gratitude to you for
your unbending support.

Censorship in 2022 has left its toll. It's ongoing. Last May it culminated into a wave of cyber
attacks emanating simultaneously from five countries consisting of millions of so-called
“malicious requests”, which were expediently blocked by our security specialists.

Thanks to you Global Research readers and authors, we have been able to maintain our
readership Worldwide by “spreading the word” through effective referrals of our articles.

Come 2023, we wish for more people to awaken to the truth and resist further democratic
backsliding.

It is our utmost goal that people worldwide stand up for peace, justice and equality and
challenge the path to tyranny.

We cannot emphasize enough that Global Research is reader-supported; this essentially
means that we do not receive any funding from any entity. This is the only way we can
maintain our independence and pursue an objective reporting.

This holiday season, would you be our Santa and “make our wish come true”?

Help us get through the next year: send us a gift, or become our regular Santa.

Click to send us a qift:

Click to make a one-time or a recurring donation



https://www.globalresearch.ca/author/the-global-research-team
https://store.globalresearch.ca/donate/
https://store.globalresearch.ca/member/
https://store.globalresearch.ca/donate/
https://store.globalresearch.ca/donate/
https://store.globalresearch.ca/donate/

Click to become our regular Santa (receive free books!):

Click to view our membership plans

Thank you for supporting independent media!
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